
 

 

 
 

“ No Community Assignment ” 
 

This only pertains to you if you have not yet been assigned 

to a community and/or homeroom. 
 

Please report to the Guidance Office on the main floor of 

the school on Wednesday, August 29th at 9:00 for 6th Grade 

Orientation and/or Thursday, August 30th for the first full 

day of school.  You will be given your homeroom and 

community assignment then. 
 

If you have any questions prior to the first day, please call 

your guidance counselor at 255-8433.  
 

Secretary - Mrs. Davis, Guidance Office 

Grade 6 - Mrs. McVeigh, School Counselor 

Grade 7 - Mr. Rhodes, School Counselor 

Grade 8 – Mrs. Brown, School Counselor 

 


